
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, February 9, 2023 
 
Creative Writing 
 
Do you enjoy creative writing? The official creative writing contest will be open from now until March 3rd. All 
essays, poems and short stories are welcome, with the exception of vulgar content. Check the school Instagram, 
and the posters around the school.  
 
Athletic Council  
 
There is a meeting for all Athletic Council members that are part of the Special Events and Intramural Committee 
today at 10:50am in room 103.  The Co-Presidents and Junior Reps are all asked to attend this meeting.  
 
Math Contest  
 
The University of Waterloo Math Contest for Grades 9, 10 and 11 will be written on February 22. Please speak to 
your math teacher or Mr. Baxter if you are interested in writing.  
 
Eco Club  
 
This is the last week of the Eco Club Clothing Drive. Bring in your gently used clothing until tomorrow and donate to 
our local shelters. Drop off bins are at the main entrance, office, and back entrance.  
 
Ambassadors  
 
Ambassadors volunteering during Grade 8 Parents Night tonight, please meet in front on the office at 5:45pm. 
 
Girls Rugby  
 
All girls interested in playing 15s Rugby. Please come to room 207 at lunch today for info session.  
 
Athletic Council  
 
There is a meeting for all Athletic Council members that are part of the Special Events and Intramural Committee 
today at lunch in room 103.  
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